
 

 

 

 

 

 

Do you need some advice 

on how to keep your child safe 

online? 
Do you want to keep up with your child and find out 

about the latest trends in Gaming, Apps and Social 

media?  

EXPERT ADVICE AVAILABLE AT SCHOOL  

 FREE OF CHARGE! 

Come along for practical advice on how to keep your child 

safe! 

We are running 2 sessions on  

Wednesday, 16th October 2019  

9:00 -10:00 OR 2:00 – 3:00  

You can  sign up with Ms Smedley or Miss Kinch on the playground or 

via the school office OR just turn up on the day. 
 

ESAFE staff will also be on hand at Parents’  

Evening to answer questions. Please come  

along and get any advice you need! 

 

 


